
 

What is the American Rescue Plan Act? 

Eligible families will receive monthly payments from the government July 15 through December 

2021 via direct deposit, paper check, or debit card. 

 

 

Helpful Tips: 

Only the IRS will be sending these payments.  Beware of anyone trying to “help” you get your 

child tax credit.  They are really after your money! 

 

The government will NEVER call, text, email, or DM you out of the blue, asking for money or 

information.  Keep your money, Social Security Number, bank account, Debit and Credit Card 

numbers to yourself! 

 

No legitimate agency will ever demand you pay by gift card, wire transfer, or cryptocurrency.  

That is for sure a scam, every time. 


